
“Let everything that has breath praise the Lord” 
 

March 10, 2024 
 

Psalm 34 – (Taste and See) 
 

Welcome – Bill Jenkins 
 

Shout Hallelujah! 
Stronger 

Psalm 103:1-5 – Evan Adams 
Worthy Is the Lamb 

 
Amazing Grace (My Chains are Gone) 

 
Prayer - Jay Pharis 

 
Living Hope 

 
Lord’s Supper – Bryan Rhodes 

I Need Thee Every Hour 
Make Me More Free 

 
 

KIDS PRAISE DISMISS 
For ages 3-kindergarten during the sermon 

 
In Need 

 
“Why Everyone Needs Jesus: Forgiveness” 

 – Brian Mashburn 
 

You Are My King (Amazing Love) 
  

Printed songbooks are available at the back of the auditorium. 

Safety Committee Meeting 
There is a Safety Committee Meeting TODAY, at 2 pm in room 
506.  This meeting is for all who have been contacted regarding the 
safety committee.  For more information, please contact the church 
office. 
 
Class Schedule for Spring Break 

• TODAY: no Sunday classes 

• Wednesday, Mar. 13: no Wednesday classes except for the Hali 
Project Class at 7pm 

• Sunday, Mar. 17: Combined Adult Class and normal Children’s 
Class will meet 

 
55 Alive 
55 Alive is for anyone who is 55 and older. We meet in the                     
Fellowship Hall here at Southwest on the second Tuesday of each 
month. Join us on Tuesday, Mar. 12, from 5:30-8:30pm. We will               
fellowship, play games, and eat. Please bring your favorite dish to 
share.  For more information, contact Helen Red (806-356-6040). 
 
Wedding Shower 
Please join us as we shower Kylie (daughter of Lorin and Ponda 
Chandler) and Michael Dunn with gifts and well wishes for their 
marriage on Sunday, Mar. 24, from 2-3:30pm at the home of                     
Jeri Farris (4013 Oakhurst). They are registered at Amazon and 
Walmart.  
 
Sip & See Baby Shower 
Join us for a Sip & See Baby Shower honoring Cassidy Beakley and 
baby Anderson on Sunday, Mar. 24, from 2-4pm at the home of 
Ashley Shadbolt (4401 Chandler). She is registered on Amazon.   

 
Exciting News for our Community Garden 
Exciting news!  We are starting a new program for our Community 
Garden this year called “Adopt a Row”.  There are 12 rows in our 
garden that can be adopted to weed, keep clean and share in the 
harvest with our church, our neighbors, and our community. We 
would love for your family, your small group, or any group you are 
in, to adopt a row for this growing season.  Contact Misty in the 
church office (806-352-5647).  
 
Helping our Members and Neighbors 
With Spring arriving, there are some in our church family who could 
use help caring for their yard.  We're curious who might be willing 
to serve in this way.  Volunteers can help on occasion or by             
adopting a yard for the entire season.  Please contact Dick Rice             
(806-236-8519) or Quayne Baccas (575-693-2647) if you’re                         
interested. 
 
 
 
 

PRAYER CONCERNS       
Rhodora Alberty, Johnny Barker, Don Bigham, Jerry Branigan, 

Sarita Brazeau, Jerry Buchanan, Billy Burr, Lynn Camp,                         
John Canady, Robert Castleman, Tony Clark (husband of Robin),                               

Norma Dement, Bob Fenley, Evelyn Garcia, Katie Holloway,            
Susan Klevorn, Jean Mashburn, JoAnn Meeker, Sue Norman, 

Annell Piekielniak, Lee Ann Poldson, Evelyn Roberts,                            
Bettye Robinett, Amber Satterwhite, Dodie Sisco, Dawn Starr,                                  

Linda Stratton, Lee White, and Sharon Williams 
 

THANK YOU 
We received a Thank You note from Kathy Spears and                        

Karen West (daughters of Don Abston).  It is posted on the               
bulletin board in the foyer. 

 



Sunday AM Class 
Today, March 10, we will not have class due to Spring 
Break. On March 17, we'll meet in the auditorium for               
combined class. Starting March 24, we'll meet together in 
The Garage from 9:30-10:20. As always, donuts and coffee 
will be served!  
  
Trek Groups Meet Wednesday Nights—6:30-8:30pm 
• March 13- No Trek Groups due to Spring Break 
• March 20 & 27- Regular Trek Groups 
  
Summer Calendar 
The summer calendar has been emailed to you so you can 
begin making your summer plans! Watch for information 
about registration for trips coming soon. 
  
For information on any youth group activities, call or 
text Adrian Morgan (806-674-6880) or Amy Shelburne 
(806-220-5171). 

Spring Break 
March 10 & 13 No Classes 
 
Save the Dates: 

• VBS June 23– 26 

• Base Camp July 29 – 31 
 
Sunday Morning 

• 9:30–10:15am classes for ages birth-6th grade. 

• An attended nursery for infants-2 years old is offered   
        during our large group gathering from 10:30-11:45am. 

• Kids Praise is a worship service designed for kids three 
years old through kids currently in Kindergarten. Kids 
will be dismissed from the auditorium before the sermon 
and will join us in Club 513. 

  
Wednesday Night Classes  
Wednesday night classes/childcare for ages birth-6th grade 
from 6:30–8 pm.  
It will be: 

• childcare for birth through Pre-K 

• classes for Kinder through 6th grade 
  
For information, call or text Melissa Shaver  
(806-290-2222) or Cindy Booker (806-676-7629).  

Family Service Center:  
Food: Bob and Traci Bennett will work 
Clothing: This week Group 2, Dawn Bell and  
Heather Blackwell, will work from 12:30-2:30pm.   
Needed in the Family Service Center: 
We are especially in need of the items below, as we are               
beginning to help the families affected by the fires here in the 
panhandle.   
• whole bed sets (mattress, box spring, frame) 

• dining room table and chairs,  

• girls clothing - sizes 6-10 

• boys shoes-- all sizes 
 
For information or to volunteer, call Misty Bourn                                
(806-352-5647). 

Leaders: did you know we have a “Southwest Shortlist” on 
Right Now Media? If you’re like me (Ryan), I get                           
overwhelmed when I start looking for a video series on 
Right Now Media—there are so many!  So, I’ve created a 
shortlist with a few handpicked series that our Small Group 
Leaders can choose from.  Recently, I’ve added some that 
look fantastic! 
 
Once you login to Right Now Media, click “browse” in the 
top left.  Then, under Libraries, you should see our logo 
with Southwest Church of Christ.  Click our church name, 
and you can explore the shortlist! 
 
For more information, contact Ryan Porche                                    
(806-352-5647). 

The Hali Project Class is created for adults with special needs 
to have a place designed for them that they can call their 
church home. Wednesday nights focus on learning and        
prayer. Thursday social nights give our group a place to hang 
out with their friends and just enjoy being together.  If you 
know someone who would benefit from being part of our 
group, please send them our way.  If you would like more 
information on the Hali Project Class, contact                                  
Brad Thompson (806-352-5647).   
 
      Zacchaeus’ Place—Wednesday Night Class-7-8pm 

We meet for a Bible lesson and prayer time in the  
Hali Project Room 401.   
Social Night’s Schedule-Fellowship Hall—6:30-8pm: 
Thursday, Mar. 21  Snack and Fun 
Thursday, April 4  Food and Fun 
Thursday, April 18  Snack and Fun 

Refugee Language Project – Refugee 101 
Refugee Language Project (RLP) is hosting another “Refugee 
101” class on March 26, from 6-8 pm. This is a great way to 
learn about the refugee situation in Amarillo and learn how 
to best extend the welcome of Jesus to these new                     
neighbors. The class is held at the RLP office at 3107 Plains 
Blvd #200. To register or if you have questions, email John 
McMeans at john@refugeelanguage.org .  A few important 
details: dinner provided, no childcare, bring a pen, a 
notebook and a Bible 


